
 

 

 

 

 

 

Office of Performance and Budget 
201 Highland Avenue 
Largo, Florida, 33770 

 
Mr. Gregg Lamb, 

With approval by the awarded contractor, the City of Largo agrees to make the prices submitted 
in accordance with RFP 19-P-689 available to the City of Haines City.  
 
Government agencies, departments, and municipalities take full responsibility for their own 
ordering and invoicing; and are not acting as a representative of the City of Largo.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional documentation, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 

Respectfully, 
Mecca Serfustini 
Contracts & Procurement Manager 
mserfustini@largo.com  
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